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Thanet Primary Association for School Sport would like to invite you to a Year 3/4 Football Festival at Margate FC. This is a great chance to play some friendly 6-a-side football matches against other local schools. 





Unfortunately because of the popularity of this event and with only 8 courts available we can only accommodate 1 team per school, although there is no limit on the number of schools that can enter.





All you need is a team of 6 enthusiastic players (mixed teams of boys and girls are welcome), but you can have up to 9 in a squad. All players must have shin pads but no football boots will be allowed, trainers or Astros only please.





There will be a short presentation at the end when all players will receive a medal. 





The Festival will be held on:


�


At Margate Football Club


On the 5’s pitches


Arrive at 3.45pm - Finish at 5.15pm








To enter simply email Gary Rees on � HYPERLINK "mailto:garybcrees@gmail.com" �garybcrees@gmail.com� .





Please include the following:


School Name


Contact teacher


Email


Mobile telephone number





Closing date for entries is midnight on Friday 22nd October 2021












